Dear Graduate Students:
We are pleased to announce the call for applications for a new UBC endowed scholarships  available to our Faculty of Education graduate students.  Scholarships totaling $2,500 are offered by Donald Poulter in memory of his wife Ellen who dedicated her career to inspiring and teaching students.  The scholarships recognize graduate student achievement in the Faculty of Education.  The award is made on the recommendation of the Faculty of Education in consultation with the Faculty of Graduate Studies.
The deadline for application packages to OGPR is 4:00pm, Tuesday, February 12, 2013.

All application packages must be complete with the signed Award Cover Sheet, the 250 word student statement that clearly explains how you meet the criteria for the scholarship, a sealed reference letter, and a completed graduate student CV.  Incomplete application packages will not be accepted by the OGPR.
Please visit the following web page for award criteria and eligibility guidelines, a copy of the Award Cover Sheet and graduate CV template at: http://ogpr.educ.ubc.ca/funding/ogpr.html.
Cheers,

Christine
